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Inquiry into the Efficiency and Effectiveness of Fox Eradication Programs in 

Tasmania 
 
 
The Standing Committee of Public Accounts has resolved of its own motion to 
examine the efficiency and effectiveness of fox eradication programs in Tasmania and 
in particular report upon: 
 

Terms of Reference 
(a) The operations of the Fox Eradication Taskforce; 
(b) The costs for fox eradication programs in each financial year of 

operation; 
(c) The cost effectiveness of the fox eradication programs; 
(d) The methodology used to determine allocation of financial resources; 
(e) Measures used to determine the success of fox eradication; 
(f) Any other relevant issues. 
 

 
Advertisements will be placed in Tasmanian newspapers calling for submissions and persons wishing 
to give evidence at a later date. For more information please contact the Secretary of the Committee 


